Dear All,

This is to inform you that PBA has allowed Ministry of Information, Broadcasting & National Heritage, Government of Pakistan to release the campaigns of "EID MUBARAK" & "YAUM E AZADI TAQREEBAAT" through M. Communication (Pvt.) Ltd.

Member broadcasters are requested to accept the above mentioned campaigns through M. Communication (Pvt.) Ltd

Sincerely for,

Pakistan Broadcasters Association

Muhammad Ali Butt

Executive Director



177/2, 1st Floor, I.E.P. Building, Liaquat Barracks, Shahrah-e-Faisal, Karachi, Pakistan www.pba.org.pk

Phones: 32793083, 32793089, 32793075

Fax: 32793045